LINDSBORG CITY COUNCIL
Lindsborg City Hall
June 3, 2024-6:30 p.m.
Meeting Minutes

COUNCILMEMBERS PRESENT: Mayor Clark Shultz, Corey Peterson, Rebecca Van Der Wege, Kirsten Bruce, Blaine
Heble, Joshua Swanson, Tanner Corwin, John Presley, Andrew Smith

MEMBERS ABSENT: None.

OTHERS PRESENT: Kristi Northcutt, Roxie Sjogren, Chris Lindholm, Noah Flores, Chief Davis, Marcus Petty, Holly
Lofton, David Hay, Tim Stewart, Lenora Lynam, Scott Bontz, Suzanna Swenson, Adam Pracht, Bethany Shultz

The meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m. by Mayor Clark Shultz, followed by the pledge of allegiance.

PUBLIC INPUT:
There was no public input.

AMENDMENTS TO THE AGENDA:
There were no amendments to the agenda.

MAYOR’S REPORT:
Mayor Shultz recognized City Clerk Roxie Sjogren for earning her Master Municipal Clerk designation from the
International Institute of Municipal Clerks.

Mayor Shultz recognized the life and contributions of Margaret Presley who passed away on May 9.

CONSENT AGENDA

Councilmember Kirsten Bruce moved to approve the minutes from the May 20, 2024, regular Council meeting,
Payroll Ordinance 5485, and Purchase Order Ordinance 5486. Motion seconded by Councilmember Joshua
Swanson and passed 7-0 by roll call vote with Council President Corey Peterson abstaining.

APPOINTMENTS:
There were no appointments.

COMMITTEE REPORTS:
There were no committee reports.

OLD BUSINESS:
There was no old business.

NEW BUSINESS:

Library Director Suzanna Swenson from the Lindsborg Community Library and Marketing and Communications
Director Adam Pracht from Lindsborg Old Mill & Swedish Heritage Museum presented their annual reports,
attendance data, funding updates, project updates, and 2025 budget requests for City Council to consider.

The Lindsborg Community Library is requesting the same FY2025 appropriation as FY2024, which equated to
4.003 mills.

The Old Mill & Swedish Heritage Museum requested $50,000 in funding from the City in FY2025, an increase of
$20,000 over what was budgeted for FY2024.
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ADJOURNMENT:

Councilmember Kirsten Bruce moved for adjournment, seconded by Councilmember Andrew Smith, and
passed 8-0 by voice vote. The meeting was adjourned at 7:17 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

“Rinle [é]ogwl/\
Roxie Sjogren, MMC
City Clerk
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